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Spring 2017 

Hello, and welcome to our 11th Rudyard Kipling PTFA newsletter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Name _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Your Child’s Name and Class _______________________________________________ 
 
Email Address ___________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Events 
Many thanks to the parents, staff and helpers 
for supporting our Christmas events. We had 
a very busy Christmas!:  
RAFFLE 
The raffle prizes were amazing and lots of 
people won great prizes, THANK YOU to all of 
the local businesses who donated prizes.  
PARTIES 
The children enjoyed their Christmas parties 
and had a visit from Father Christmas, who 
gave them a gift.  
CRACKERS 
We also provided a cracker for each child on 
school Christmas dinner day. 
LETTERS 
Father Christmas sent out letters to lucky 
children.  
 
Overall, we raised over £2,000 profit! 

Calendars 
This year, we are starting a new project to 
create school calendars illustrated by the 
children. Parents and carers will be able to 
order 2018 calendars before Christmas.  
We need to get a team together to work on 
this so if you’d like to get involved, please get 
in contact! 

Contact us 
Facebook: RKPS Parents and Friends. 
We also have a page on the school website. 
Email: rkpsptfa@gmail.com 
Or fill in the contact slip at the bottom of this 
page and hand it in to the school office. 

PTFA Fundraising 
The PTFA have donated £200 per classroom 
to make welcoming class library areas that 
the children will enjoy reading in! Look out for 
your child’s lovely book corner coming soon! 
 
 

Mother’s Day Gifts and Cards Sale 
Wednesday 22nd March 

As in previous years, we are planning to make 
and sell a selection of wrapped and bowed 
gifts, as well as cards. These are always very 
popular with the children and they really enjoy 
choosing a gift for the ladies in their lives.  
 
Gifts will be £1.50 and cards 
50p. We will also be selling them 
after school on the same day.  
 
If you’d like to help wrap or sell,  
please get in contact 
 
 
 Easter Card Design Competition 

This year we are running an Easter card design 
competition. Be as creative as you like!! There 
is a prize for one winner in each class. Prizes 
are Easter eggs, of course! Mrs Smith and Ms 
Kirby will be judging the competition. 
 
Entries are 50p each entry and you can enter 
as many times as you like. Please 
write your name and class on your 
entry and send it to the office. 
 
Deadline is Friday 31st March.  


